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NIOHC CL 02/2016  
 
To:  Members and Observers of the IHO North Indian Ocean Hydrographic Commission 
(NIOHC)  
 
Subject:  NIOHC report to the IRCC Annual Report  
 
 
Dear Colleagues,  
 
According to the decisions of the IRCC7 (Inter-Regional Coordination Committee) action 5, 
Regional Hydrographic Commission chairs are to:  
 
“Provide the IRCC Chair with progress reports on the relevant tasks in the IHO 2015 Work 
Programme.”  
 
Therefore, you are requested to send the progress report on the relevant tasks in the IHO 
2015 work Programme  at your end by 22th  January 2015 to the Chair via email 
(dhydro@navy.mil.bd). In addition, if you have any more relevant information on the action 
that has happened since IRCC7, you may add with the report. You will find the NIOHC report 
to IRCC 7 attached at Annex A.  
 
 
Best regards. 

 
 
Commodore Mahmudul Hassan 
For NIOHC Chair  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE: To improve efficiency this letter is being sent only by e-mail. 
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